Vatican City, 18th June 2015
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on behalf of the High Authorities of the Holy See as well as on a personal
level, I wish to express to You my sincere gratitude for Your excellent
collaboration, about the Apostolic journey of His Holiness Pope Francis in the
Sarajevo.

My heartfelt thanks for the faultless organization, which permitted to
thousands people to have had the opportunity of participating with enthusiasm and
spiritual fervour to that historic event. All events had occurred according to the
already established protocol, and the personal greeting that the Holy Father

offered to you is a clear sign of His Fatherly gratitude.

I wish to convey my special appreciation to all of Your close collaborators _ - |

of General Procurator’s Office.

It was certainly a strenuous and truly memorable occasion for all of us,
most of all for the Holy Father who spent a memorable time enjoying the warm
and festive reception accorded by the people of Sarajevo.

With these sentiments of friendship and gratitude, I assure you of my

availability and of my highest consideration. With cordial wishes.
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Mr.
Goran SALIHOVIC
General Prosecutor

Sarajevo
BOSNIA AND HERZEGOVINA



